

Headteacher:

Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD 01737 764356 mail@carringtonschool.org www.carringtonschool.org

6 October 2025

Dear parents and carers

We are pleased to offer students of WEC the opportunity to take Food Technology for two terms this academic year. We will provide all ingredients for these lessons and to help with the cost of this we ask families for a £20 donation for each of the two terms they take Food Tech.

Donations can be made via <u>Parent Pay</u> under Voluntary Contribution – WEC Food Tech (25-26) and we will request the second contribution when your young person is next taking Food Technology.

Your young person will have the opportunity to bring home the results of their hard work.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mrs V Kendall

Head of Faculty: Design Technology and Art Head of Textiles Lead Learning Ambassador



